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	Further to the FTSE notice announced on 13 February 2012 regarding Dividend Withholding Tax, FTSE/JSE confirms the following.
Due to the introduction of a Dividend Withholding Tax in South Africa for all dividends declared from 1 April 2012, FTSE/JSE will be applying net dividend amounts in the FTSE/JSE Total Return index Series calculations from this date.
Please note, this change will impact all FTSE/JSE indices, with the exception of FTSE/JSE All Africa indices and FTSE/JSE International Benchmark indices which will continue to use declared dividend rates.
If you require any further information, please contact FTSE or the JSE. 
FREE TRIAL OFFER: FTSE offers free one month index trials to interested clients. For further information or general enquiries please contact us at info@ftse.com or indices@jse.co.za or call: 
Client Services in UK:
Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810
Client Services in Europe, Middle East & Africa:
Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810
Client Services in US:
Tel: +1 888 747 FTSE (3873) or +1 212 314 1139
Client Services in Asia Pacific:
Tel: +852 2164 3333 or +65 6223 3738 or +81 3 3581 2811
JSE Limited:
Tel: (+27 11) 520 7106 or + (+27 11) 520 7137
Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftse.com or www.ftsejse.co.za
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